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Mr. Harold G, Mangelsdorf

Chairman, Advisory Committee
on Reactor Safeguards

U. 8. Atomic Energy Commission

Washington, D. C. 20545

Dear Mr. Mangelsdorf:
Sixteen (16) copies of the following are transmitted for the

Committee's 4. vation:

ietter from Northermn States Power Company dated February 20, 1973,
suwmitting suolenentary information supporting a Technical
Specifications Chanre Request dated Janaury 31, 1973, for the
Monticello Nuclear Generating Plant.

Letter rrom NSP dated February 20, 1973, sumitting the results
of the review of the control circuits of all safety related
equipment at the Monticello Nuclear Generating Plant as requested
in our December 22, 1973 letter.

Sincerely,

A o

Donald J. vholt

Assistant Director for
Operating Reactors

Directorate of licensing

Enclosures:
As stated

f rersnvannivans

oavep 12/28/73.
Form AEC-318 (Rev. 9-53) AECM 0240

aro M= 10-~81405-1 WHBTY

9212080380 730
SDR ADOCK 0508513;83

£



